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July 3, 2020

Dear Shawn,

I wanted to personally thank you for helping me with my rental property last month. I
was already stressed because my tenants had decided not to buy and we had to get the
property listed to sell ASAP. After having new floors installed, I realized that the toilet
and pedestal sink in one of the bathrooms didn’t fit correctly anymore and the toilet was
leaking water! I called you and you were able to come out the same day and get
everything fixed. I truly appreciate your expert work and professionalism. I would highly
recommend you as my handyman of choice!

Warm regards,

Dou

Doug Wise
Chief Operating Officer
The Wise Law Firm

Exclusively Practicing Family Law

3417 Canton Road
Suite 304

Marietta, GA 30066

C: (806) 577-6698

O: (404) 973-9308

F: (404) 994-2877
www.wiselawfirm.com




